
 Difference and diversity, in all its
forms, are joyfully celebrated.

Students and staff are accepted for
who they are and loved and welcomed

into the Bishop Young Academy
family. 

WEDNESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER

OPEN EVENING

STATUTORY INSPECTION OF ANGLICAN 
AND  METHODIST SCHOOLS, JUNE 2023

6PM - 8PM



Join us on Wednesday 27th September from 6pm – 8pm to
explore everything Bishop Young C of E Academy has to offer. 

Hear from our Head of School, Miss Cole 
Meet with staff from all departments, as we celebrate
achieving our best ever results
Try fun activities giving you a taste of what learning at
Bishop Young is like 
Talk to current students about their time at Bishop Young
Understand the support we provide to our highest ability
students to ensure they are stretched academically
Learn about the support we provide to students with
additional needs
Meet our Leeds United Mentor and win some LUFC
merchandise
Find out more about our BISHOP values 
Come and eat with us - taste our delicious school dinners
free of charge

On the evening, you'll be able to: 

Bishop Young CofE Academy
Bishops Way
Seacroft
Leeds
LS14 6NU

www.bishopyoungacademy.co.uk
0113 320 0582

OPEN EVENING

“The vision has a transformational impact 
on adults and students” 

Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools, June 2023

We are EXCELLENT


